
 

August 2022 

 

Greetings Fieldstone Community, 

 

Welcome to our new Fieldstone families, and welcome back to the returning ones. We are 

looking forward to another successful school year at Fieldstone Day School! 

 

The primary purpose of the Fieldstone Parents’ Association (FPA) is to further enhance and 

promote the learning environment and feeling of community at the school. The FPA responds 

to needs of the school through fundraising, starting each school year with the FPA Pizza Lunch 

and Themed-Grub Day fundraiser, and continuing from there. The money raised has allowed 

the FPA to purchase school items such iPads, books for the library, physical activity equipment, 

projectors, and screens. The FPA also hosts special events for the students, such as a 

Spring/Easter Egg Hunt and Movie Night. 

 

The FPA is looking for volunteers and would greatly appreciate your time and support.  

For the 2022-2023 school year, we need to fill the following roles: 

● Class parents 

● Parent volunteers for Pizza lunches and special events/activities 

 

If you are interested in joining the FPA, or if you have any questions, please let us know by 

emailing fieldstoneparents@gmail.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

Carla Pinheiro 

On behalf of the Fieldstone Parents’ Association 
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